
 

 

Pause the Uniform for the Day 

On Thursday 1st April 2021, our last day in school before the Easter Break will be ‘Pause the 

Uniform for the Day’. 

For this 1 day ONLY come to school in your own clothes, messy hair, coloured crazy hair, nail 

varnish, tattoos (temporary 😊), odd socks, odd shoes, face paint, make up. Could we please 

ask for a monetary donation, of your choice to help support our FOHS.  Included in your 

donation is a raffle ticket to win an Easter Egg. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HAPPY EASTER 


